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November 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Academy Calendar 2021-2022 
 
Please find attached a copy of our academy calendar for this academic year.  
 
We are delighted that we are able to welcome you back to Armfield Academy. We are conscious that some of you have 
not had the opportunity to visit Armfield since your child started with us and we are working on ensuring that we can 
start to offer opportunities for you to visit school and meet with your child’s teachers over the course of this year 
through a programme of parents’ evenings and other events. We are obviously continuing to follow Government 
guidelines and any other local arrangements to ensure that we do all of this safely. 
 
We are aiming to operate our parents’ evening face to face in the traditional way and we will write to you nearer the 
time of each one with specific details. If guidelines do not allow face to face meetings, we will organise contact in other 
ways. This might be over the telephone, via email or through a specific app. 
 
As some of you will be aware, the easing of restrictions has enabled us to start to offer a wider range of extra-
curricular activities and opportunities including educational visits. These opportunities are not all included in the 
attached calendar but they will continue to organised and you will be contacted by staff at school directly if the 
opportunity is open to your child. 
 
Thank you for your understanding over recent weeks and months and, as always, if you need to contact someone at 
school, please do so in the normal way. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
D J Hallam 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 


